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I'm writing today to urge you to pass HB 3075-1 out of the House Judiciary 

Committee. That way, Measure 114 passed by the Oregon voters two years ago will 

be ready for full implementation as soon as the court’s stay is lifted. It is time to make 

gun ownership in our state safer for everyone. 

 


